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COUNCIL COLUMN – WEDNESDAY 23 MARCH 2022 

NEXT COUNCIL MEETING 
The next Ordinary Council meeting will be held on Wednesday 13 April 2022 at Council 
Chambers commencing at 5.30 pm. The meetings will no longer be live streamed; 
however, an audio recording will be uploaded the following day. 
 

SENIORS DAY 2022 
Narromine Shire Council is once again is hosting Seniors Day on Friday 1st April 2022 at 
Narromine Golf Club commencing at 10.30 am with the theme’ Tune into Tech’. Morning 
tea will be supplied along with tech tips and live music from Terry Leonard. RSVPs are 
essential please call Council on 6889 9999 or E: mail@narromine.nsw.gov.au 
 

LOCALISED – Narromine Region Business 
Council has partnered with Localised to create Narromine Region Business, a local 
business network to promote and support business activity across the Narromine Region. 
 
Have you joined Localised? It is your FREE local online business network where you can: 
● Advertise your goods and services to the local business community and boost your SEO 
● Engage with other businesses to get local quotes 
● Discover networking and professional development events across our region 
● Promote your expertise and learn from other local experts 
● Share the good things happening in your business. 
 
Get started today! To join the Narromine Region Business platform, visit 
https://narromineregionbusiness.localised.com.au/ 
 

CONTRACTING TO COUNCIL – HOW TO REGISTER  
Narromine Shire Council regularly engages contractors to undertake various projects, 
works or services. All contractors who are engaged by Council are required to register 
with Council’s Contractor Management System, Vault, before commencing any work. 
To register to vault visit www.narromine.nsw.gov.au/business/vault-access-registration 
 
The Vault portal is a free tool which allows contractors to add or edit their WHS, QA, 
Environmental and insurance details as well as description of services they provide.  
 
Please note that the “Vault Contractor” system is for managing insurance, WHS and 
other systems and does not guarantee or imply that contractors will be selected to 
conduct work. Councils procurement and other policies still apply. 
 

HEARING AUSTRALIA – MOBILE SERVICE 
Hearing Australia Mobile Bus will be visiting Narromine, Monday 11 April 2022 (outside 
Men’s Shed) Dandaloo Street from 9.00 am – 3.00 pm. This Mobile service offers free 
hearing checks.  
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YOUTH WEEK 4 -11 APRIL 2022 
Council will be supporting a range of activities during 2022 Youth Week; further 
information and a full program of fun activities will be posted in coming weeks.  

 
EASTER TRADING HOURS 

Retail and hospitality businesses in the Narromine Shire are reminded to update 
Easter trading hours on their websites and social media platforms for the benefit of 
local residents, tourists and travellers over this period.  

 
NARROMINE AND TRANGIE AQUATIC CENTRES - POOL HOURS 

Residents and pool users are reminded that the Narromine and Trangie Aquatic 
Centre hours are open as follows: (Swimming season will cease on Sunday 27 March 
2022)  
 
Narromine Aquatic Centre  
Monday – Friday: 6am - 8am (season ticket holders only)  
Monday – Friday: 1pm - 6pm  
Weekends: 10am - 6pm  
 
Trangie Aquatic Centre  
Monday – Friday: 3pm - 6pm  
Weekends: 10am - 5pm 
 
 
Jane Redden 
General Manager 
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